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Office of the Head of Finance,  Finance Department, 
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Mary Rose Burke, 
Chief Executive, 
Dublin Chamber of Commerce. 

 

5th September, 2022. 
 

RE: Nomination of Sohini De to Dublin City Council’s Finance SPC 

Dear Mary Rose, 

I refer to your letter of 30th August in relation to the Dublin Chamber seat on Dublin City Council’s 

Finance Strategic Policy Committee nominating Sohini De to the Committee.  

I am very happy to welcome Sohini to this SPC and wish to thank Ellen for the wonderful 

contribution she has made to the work of this Committee. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

____________________________ 
Cllr Séamas McGrattan 
Chariperson 
Finance Strategic Policy Committee 
Dublin City Council 
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